
Redeemer Announcements – March 23, 2025

OF SUCH IS THE KINGDOM OF GOD – We praise and 
thank God together with Robert and Melissa Augesen as 
their daughter, Doretta Nala, is brought into God’s 
kingdom through the water and the Word of Holy 
Baptism this morning. May the Lord continue to bless 
the Augesen family and keep Doretta in her baptismal 
grace all the days of her life. 

MIDWEEK LENTEN WORSHIP continues 
this Wednesday with services at 3:30 
and 6:30pm.  In these devotional-
length services (about 35 minutes), we 
are reviewing the 10 Commandments, 

as we hear the Passion History of our Lord from Luke’s 
Gospel and sing beautiful Lenten hymns.  Please join us. 

WEDNESDAY CHURCH SUPPER this week is pizza served by 
the T.I.M. Group.  Future meals include Tacos served by 
the faculty on April 2nd and a Hunt & Harvest meal on April 
9th (sign-up on bulletin board). 

WLA HOT LUNCH HELP NEEDED – March 24-28 is 
Redeemer’s week to provide helpers for the WLA hot 
lunch program.  We need two people per day from 9:30-
1:30. You may sign-up on the bulletin board or call Jean 
Jacobs at 920-602-8964 with any questions.  Thank you! 

EASTER LILLIES – If you would like to donate an Easter 
lily to beau`fy our sanctuary for Easter, please fill out 
one of the envelopes on the table by the office window 
by March 30.  Lilies may be given in honor or in memory 
of a loved one.  The plants are $21.00 each.  You may 
take the plants home ader the Easter Sunday services. 

WLA SPRING SHOW: THE BROTHERS GRIMM 
SPECTACULATHON - March 28-30.  You may think you 
know the story of Cinderella, Rapunzel, or Hansel and 
Gretel, but you’ve never seen them quite like this. 
Guided by the aptly named Narrator One and Narrator 
Two, The Brothers Grimm Spectaculathon is a madcap 
ride through all 209 of the Brothers Grimm fairy tales. 
An ensemble cast zips from story to story, weaving each 
one together as we discover the origin stories of some 
of literature’s most well-known characters. 

This satirical look at the Brothers Grimm fairy tales is not 
just for kids, but has lots of humor for the adults as well. 
Join us for an evening or afternoon of fun entertainment 
for all ages.  Tickets are available in the WLA school 
office or at www.hometowntickets.com. 

THE EVENT is set for April 26 @ 5:00 pm - 10:00 pm.  The 
Event is WLA’s annual dinner auction. It highlights the WLA 
Endowment and raises support for ongoing ministry. Learn 
more or register to attend at wlavikings.org/theevent. 
Have questions? Please contact Johanna Yenter, Marketing 
& Events Coordinator at jyenter@wlavikings.org or 920-
921-4930. ext. 302. 

LADIES SOCIETY is collecting pill bottles for the Central 
African Medical Mission (CAMM). If you would like to 
donate your empty, washed, & peeled pill bottles you 
will find a bin in the gathering area. You can find more 
information about donating pill bottles to CAMM in the 
gathering area by the office window. 

 
 

Our Mission 
We Gather, Grow, and Go to the Glory of God 

 

Sun   8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
 9:15 AM  Family Bible Hour        
           10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
Mon   10:30 AM  Morning Bible Group @ Nell’s 
 6:30 PM  The Church Gathers for 

Worship/Communion 
Tue         4:30 PM Building Design Committee @ Excel 
  6:30 PM Ladies Society 
  7:00 PM WLA Plenary Board 
Wed   10:00 AM  Moms & Tots Playdate 
 3:30 PM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
 4:15 – 6:00 PM  Church Supper 
 5:00 PM  Senior Choir 
 6:30 PM  The Church Gathers for Worship  
 7:30 PM  Men’s Bible Study-The Story Continued 
Thu 6:30 PM  Bible Basics 
Fri 8:25 AM  School Chapel Service 
 5:30 PM  Malenkos/Welch Wedding 
Sun 8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
 9:15 AM  Family Bible Hour        
           10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
             

SERVING TODAY 
 Accompanist Sam Schmitz 

Pastor Chris Rathje 
 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
 

       Sunday 16th 8:00am: 122 
                                     10:30am: 122  
        Monday 17th         6:30pm: 35    
                                      Total:       279 

 
                 Wednesday 19th        3:30pm:     68 
                                                      6:30pm:     46 
                                                                             114 
 
 
 

               
 
 
 
    



WLA VISIT - Please feel free to contact Kevin Ehlke at 
WLA with any questions about the recent worship visits 
from WLA.  A written update was provided.  Don't 
hesitate to ask him questions about WLA or the new 
campus plans. He can be reached 
at kehlke@wlavikings.org or 920-921-4930 ext. 
308.  General information about WLA can be found 
at www.wlavikings.org.  New campus updates can be 
found at www.building.wlavikings.org.  

SPECIAL JOINT CONCERT – The Seminary Chorus of 
Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary, and the College Choir of 
Martin Luther College, invite you to a special joint 
concert to celebrate the synod’s 175th anniversary. The 
concert will be held at 7pm, Saturday, March 29, at the 
Chapel of the Christ on Martin Luther College’s campus 
in New Ulm, MN. This concert will also be livestreamed. 
You can watch here: 

www.youtube.com/@martinluthercollege1197/streams 

 

SECOND IMPRESSIONS is looking for volunteers to help 
with cashiering, cleaning, assisting at our new jewelry 
counter, linen department and other areas. 
After 6-1/2 years of serving as assistant manager, Judy 
Steinbrenner has retired. Lilly Muche was recently hired 
as our new assistant manager! 

Mark Your Calendars! We will be having a “Spring into 
Savings” Sale on Thursday, March 20th, 9 am to 6 pm.  
50% OFF Storewide, excluding furniture.  
Thank you to everyone who has so generously donated 
to our store!  We can always use any type of donation. 
Especially needed at this time are linens, i.e. towels, 
comforters, sheets, etc., kitchen items (pots and pans, 
small appliances, Tupperware, etc.), home decorations, 
kids clothing (winter and summer) size infant thru Youth 
size 20, men’s jeans, tools, and 100 to 300 piece puzzles. 

Call or stop by the store to volunteer, donate, or do 
some shopping! 325 Winnebago Drive, Fond du Lac          
Phone: (920) 907-9900 

  

 

POTENTIAL SALE OF CURRENT PROPERTY – A second 
organization approached us about purchasing our 
current property.  After receiving a tour, and being 
impressed with how well our facilities are maintained, 
they are interested in discussing the price. 

We are sitting down with the initial organization this 
week to also discuss the sale price.  Please add this to 
your prayers of thanksgiving that we have these two 
parties as possible buyers, and that the Lord bless this 
part of the process for the good of His Kingdom 
ministry. 
 
PASTORAL HOME VISITS continue in earnest this week.  
Thank you in advance for welcoming our pastors.  This 
will help them serve our members better, and to share 
the vision of our expanding ministries, and answer 
whatever questions our members have. 
 

REDEEMER’S SECOND GENERATION (1965-1993)  
During the year that our sanctuary was being rebuilt, 
Faith congregation across town was generous with 
their space – inviting us to use their gymnasium (with 
the carpeted floor) for Redeemer’s services. 
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